
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC HEALTH AND PREVENTIVE MEDICINE

McGILL UNIVERSITY

MONTREAL, February 1, I93O.

Sir Arthur W. Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.3., LL.D., 
Principal, McGill University,

Montreal.

Sir,

I am sending you herewith, as you requested, draft of a 

suggested letter to the members of the Survey Committee, together 

with a list of members of the Committee.

Yours truly,

z
A. Grant Fleming. M. D.
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